
 
 

Report of the Classics Students Association (CSA) 
 

 
Classics Students Association (CSA) Business  
 

• The proposed changes to the CSA constitution are currently in a consultation 
phase within the members of the CSA executive. This consultation is expected to 
last one more week and once it has concluded, any further changes (as suggested 
by the executive) will be made before it is submitted to the Constitution and By-
Law Review Committee (CBRC).  

 
• On Monday February 12th, the CSA will be co- hosting our annual Valentine’s 

Day Speaker Series lecture “Love in the time of” with the HSA. Speaking at this 
series will be Professors Lewis, Moore and Beck. It will be hosted in Arts West- 
215 from 5:45 till 7:45 and everyone is welcome.  

 
• The CSA (in conjunction with Rez Life) hosted a “Faculty in Residence” session 

with Dr. Naomi Kaloudis on January 30th at Royal Victoria College (RVC)’s 
West Lounge. Around eight first year students attended the event and Dr. 
Kaloudis spoke for about an hour.  

 
• Professor Lynn Kozak’s series “Happy Hour Homer” continues, this Monday, 

February 12th from 5:30- 7:30 at Bar des Pins. The event (and venue) are 18+ and 
that there is a content warning of misogyny, ableism, sexual violence and physical 
violence. As well, this event is filmed, however seats are available outside of the 
frame. 

 
• The CSA will be having a bake sale on Tuesday, February 27th from 10- 4 in 

Leacock lobby.   
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